
 
 

    CPHS Daily Announcements​ ​ 2/19/2025 
 
 

Students - Prom is right around the corner.  In order to attend,  you must not 
have more than 8 absences and/or tardies per class.   

SENIORS—- PLEASE SIGN UP IMMEDIATELY - Sign ups for the Senior All Night Party have been extended 
until Friday, February 21st.  There is no cost for this event, but we do need to know who is coming so 
we can plan for all the fun, gifts and prizes.  SIGN UP TODAY!!!  Scan one of the posters in the hallway 
or go to the office to sign up for the senior all night party.  

If you are interested in attending the Black History Celebration on Friday, February 28th for the first half 
of the day. Please see Mrs. Weber to get a permission slip.  The slip and a grade sheet are due on 
February 21, 2025.  

Students attending the Chicago trip, your second deposit is due on Friday.  The deposit amount is $60 
in cash or cashier check.  If this deposit is not paid by Friday, you will be refunded your first deposit 
and replaced with someone on the waiting list.  See Mrs. Weber or Mrs. Shields if you have any 
questions.    

Our Unified Basketball team will take on Ionia High School Unified tomorrow at Ionia High School. 
Make sure to wish them luck today if you see them. Students will get a text today with full details 
about when and where to report for the bus.  Make sure you have gotten your permission slip in, since 
it is during the day.  Questions, see Mrs. Hovenkamp. 

Attention all juniors: Prepare for the upcoming SAT by attending the ZAPS test prep seminar on 
Monday, March 3 during the school day. The cost is $49. Other details on the event are on the flyers 
posted in your English class, outside the guidance office and in the main office. The deadline for 
registering is Friday, February 28.  (2/28) 

Congratulations to Logan Whidden for taking Second place in the Regional meet Saturday punching 
his ticket to the state meet. He will be competing at Ford Field in 9 days with the best 16 in the state. 
All other wrestlers, if you have not returned your warm-up and singlet please do so this week to Mr. 
Olson’s classroom.  

Happy Birthday:  Ingrid A, Eric B., Lai’Vron D., Maxwell R. 

 It’s a great day to be a Panther!  

 
 
 


